



Head of School: Helen Bingham
Assistant Head of School: Bridget Rundle

10th September 2018

New academic year 2018-2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we begin our first full week of the school autumn term, myself and all of the staff at Sandy Hill Academy would very much like to welcome you all to the new academic year. We hope you and your families have enjoyed the summer break and are as enthusiastic about the year ahead as we are.

We have much planned for the forthcoming year and will be sharing our calendar of events with you all shortly.

Following on from our 'Meet & Greet' sessions held in July, one of the first priorities this term is to hold our whole class meetings for Years 1 to 6. The purpose of these meetings is to give you all the opportunity to meet your child's class teacher again, but will focus on topics such as the national curriculum, to provide you with details of the learning planned for your child and also information on how you can best support them.

The schedule of class meetings are as follows:

Year Group	Date:	Time:	Meeting Location:
Year 1 & 2	12 th September	3pm	School Hall
Year 3	11 th September	3pm	Year 3 Classroom
Year 4	20 th September	3pm	Year 4 Classroom
Year 5	17 th September	3pm	Year 5 Classroom
Year 6**	10 th September	3pm	Year 6 Classroom

^{**}If you are a parent of a child in Year 6, and unable to make the parent meeting today, please contact the school office to arrange an alternative date.

T: 01726 75858 F: 01726 808437
E: info@sandyhill.org.uk W: www.sandyhill.org.uk
Sandy Hill Academy, Sandy Hill, St Austell, Cornwall, PL25 3AT

A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 11, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD We look forward to meeting with you and hope that by working together we can ensure our children achieve their full potential.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact myself or your child's teacher.

Yours sincerely

Miss H Bingham Head of School